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Product Change Notification – PCN # PCN000506 

7 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain products. 

Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will affect your products 

and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact the person listed below.  

 

Subject: 

The SFP-1GSXLC Series will change the laser diode 

 

Service Level: Basic 

 

Effective Date: Feb, 2018 

 

Moxa Part Numbers/Model Names: 

Moxa Model Current Version New Version 

SFP-1GSXLC Series V1.1 V1.2 

 

Customer Part Numbers/Model Names: N/A 

 

Change Description: 

1. The SFP-1GSXLC Series product version will change from V1.1 to V1.2 because the laser diode used in 

the current version has been phased out. 

 

2. There has been an operating temperature enhancement as shown in the table below. 

Model  SFP-1GSXLC-T 

Version V1.1 V1.2 

Operating Temperature -20 to 75˚C -40 to 85˚C 

 

3. All the functionalities, appearance, and regulatory approvals of the SFP-1GSXLC Series V1.1 and SFP-

1GSXLC Series V1.2 are identical. 
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Delivery Schedule:  

Moxa will keep supplying the SFP-1GSXLC Series V1.1 and do a running change to phase in the SFP-1GSXLC 

Series V1.2. The current estimated target launch date of the SFP-1GSXLC Series V1.2 is 31th March, 2018. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Submitted by: Product Manager, Jackey Hsueh, Industrial Ethernet Product  

Authorized by: Senior Manager, Zico Lee, Moxa Networking 

 

Note: For questions, contact the <jackeynn.hsueh@moxa.com>or your regional sales contact. 

mailto:jackeynn.hsueh@moxa.com

